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Sunday 18" August 2013

We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are
available at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books.

Today’s services  10:30am Preacher Mr. Michael Cooper

Worship Leader Dorothy White
The stewards on duty today are Linda and Steve Wright

And next week 10:30am Preacher Mrs. Helen Hind
25™ August Worship Leader Louise Etherington

The steward on duty will be Andrew Gray
Between 6:00pm and 7:00pm Stay and Pray

During this holiday period we pray for all the members of our congregation who are away, that
they may have an enjoyable and relaxing time and safe journeys wherever they are going.

COMING SOON...

« Stay & Pray

To complement our Prayer Service on the second Sunday of each month, we have started Stay & Pray on
the fourth Sunday of the month the next one will be Sunday 25" August. The idea is that people spend
some time between 6:00pm and 7:00pm praying at home. Although we will not be meeting together face to
face, we will be praying together in our homes.

« Tapton Prayer Group
We will be meeting to pray for the school at 29 Stumperlowe Park Road S10 3QP on the following dates:

Tuesday 27" August 2013
Tuesday 15" October 2013
Tuesday 26™ November 2013

The start time for all meetings is 8:00pm. Please could you also pray throughout the summer for a
breakthrough in respect of receiving specific prayer requests from the school. Thank you.

O Loving all People O Building Community O Sharing our Christian Faith



AND FINALLY...

+« Just a Big Thank You

I would like to say a big thank you to all of you who sent the cards, flowers and chocolate cake at lunch
club on the occasion of my 80th birthday. | had 41 cards, not bad for an “old-un”. Mary

s Try Something New

Do you know everything that happens at Wesley Hall? Regular groups range from Art Club to Zumba, via
companionship, clubs, kids’ activities, music, sport, worship and much more. During October we will be
encouraging everyone at Wesley Hall to try something new and to invite a friend, neighbour or relative to
try something new. Nothing pushy, just “I really enjoy ...... and think you would like it too. Would you like to
come along with me next week?”

If we all do this, it could mean 150 people trying something new. If everyone who uses the building joins in,
1,300 people would be invited to try something new! Watch out for more news over the coming weeks.
Please start to think and pray about who you know who would like to try something new this autumn.

% Church Offering for July

Wesley Ebenezer Methodist Church is now a registered charity number 1150284. As a registered charity,
we are now publishing the amount given in the church offering both on Sunday morning and via standing
order. The amount given in July was £1,624.66; thank you for your generosity.

+ Leading Local Arrangement Services Training

A workshop and resources for worship leaders, stewards and others interested in leading worship and, in
particular, leading local arrangement and own arrangement services in their local church. Convenor: Rev
Jenny Mullis. (09.30 for) 10 to 1, Saturday 5th October 2013 at Victoria Methodist Church, Stafford Road,
Sheffield S2 2SE. For further details see:
http://www.sheffieldmethodist.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/07/LeadingLAServices.pdf

and booking form see:

http://www.sheffieldmethodist.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/07/LeadingLAServicesBooking.pdf
No charge. Contact: John Young, T: .

« Church Away Weekend

We will be joining together with our friends at Walkley for an away weekend in Blackpool again next year.
This will be over the May Day weekend from the 2nd to the 4th May2014. If you are interested in joining us,
please let Dorothy White know as soon as possible.

The editor for the month of August is Steve. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole,
send an e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Steve on |l by Wednesday evening.




